
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

How to Keep Informed: 

 
• check your email 

 

• Watch for monthly newsletters 

on the bulletin board 

 

• check the website 

www.dvskatingclub.ca 

 

*Check our face book page 
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DVSC Newsletter 

 

 

Happy December 
 

Thank you to all skaters, families, volunteers and coaches.  We 
couldn’t run our club without you.  We have had a great three 
months.  December is busy with fun activities for all and ending with 
our Christmas break. We are excited to see our skaters progressing, 
and look forward to seeing them back in the New Year. 

 
We are having our test skate Christmas solo night December 6th. We 
invite our can skaters out to come and watch and support our test 
skaters preforming their solos and duets. Please feel free to invite 

friends and family to watch.  

Can skate News 

 Thank you to all who came out for the Sports day, it was a success, and enjoyed by 
all.  

 Santa Family skate will be held December 17th, during regular Can skate time.   Please 
put on your skates and helmet come out and skate with your kiddos, and Santa.  This 
will be a great day for all!  Please note adults and children will need helmets, and 
skates. Anyone without a helmet or skates will not be permitted on the ice. NO 
strollers or shoes will be allowed. This is due to insurance issues. Only PA’s or adults 
registered with our club are permitted to skate without helmets as they are insured 
through skate Canada. 

 Please bring back all old report cards so your coaches can continue filling them out. 

Executive: 

Our executive is a volunteer 

group of parents.  Meetings 

are held the first Wednesday 

of the month.  Please feel 

free to contact us or attend 

a meeting if you have 

concerns. Next Meeting: 

Jan 8, 2019 7:00p.m. 

Curling Rink Lounge 

 

  

  

 
December Important Dates: 
December 6th- Test Day 

December 7th-No Saturday Ice 

December 13th- Solo Night 

December 17th- Santa Skate for ALL canskate Pre can classes 

December 17th- Last day of Canskate Ice 

December 20th- Last Day skating for Test Skaters 

January 6th-First Day back for Test Skaters 

January 6th-First Day back for Mon/Wed canskate 

January 7th-First Day back for Tue/Thurs canskate classes 

 

 

 

 
Merry Christmas 

And 
Happy New Year 

 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Test Skate News 

 

Competition Report: 
It was great to see the skaters’ hard work pay off at the 

Competition. Our club was well represented, thank you for coming and showing off your 
skills!  Keep up the good work as test days and the Ice Show are coming up! 
 

 Solo Night: 

The Solo Night will be Friday, Dec 13 from 4 – 6:15 p.m 
This event is open to all the Skater’s friends and family, please feel free to send and invite 
out to any friends and family you would like to invite. Please remember if you would like 
to request a certain time do so ASAP contacting Bailey, or your own coach. Bailey will do 
her best to accommodate, but may not be able to grant all requests.  
 

Test Day: 
Our test day is Friday December 6th.  If your skater is participating in test day, please look 
for your schedules in your email. Please remember to be 1 hour early. Show up in your test 
skating outfits. Bills must be paid before you test. Bills are in your mailbox, fees to have 
Al partner will be billed at a later date due to changes with Skate Canada over the last 
little while. Good luck to all testing! 
 

Change Rooms: 
Just a reminder, there should be NO adult males in any of the skaters change rooms, 
including Dads. If your skater is unable to tie their skates please have them sit on benches 
outside change rooms, or in lobby upstairs. Thank you for your consideration in this 
matter. 

 
 

 

  

  

 
 

Test Skater and Can Skater News: 
There are still 7 raffle books if you would like to sell anymore tickets. 

Raffle books are due back no later than December 10th. 
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We hope you have a great 
Christmas Break and we are 
looking forward to seeing you 

again in the New Year! 


